
02 April 2020  
 

Good Afternoon, 
 

The global COVID-19 crisis is affecting all of our families, our businesses and communities. 
During this time, we wanted to update all of our customers and suppliers on the current 
situation at BV Dairy in Shaftesbury, Dorset.  
 
First and foremost, our thoughts go out to anyone who has been impacted by the virus, 
either directly or indirectly.  Especially with those who are sick, to whom we extend our 
best wishes for a full recovery.  
 

We’re extremely focused on the health and safety of our employees and their families, 
and whilst it is very much ‘business as usual’ here, we are undoubtably implementing 
additional precautions as per the government’s recommendations.  
 

As a food manufacturer, BV Dairy are maintaining production of our specialist dairy 
products which are being delivered daily into food manufacturing operations throughout 
the UK.  We have also been surprised at the flexibility of a number of our food service 
customers who, with the closing of restaurants and eateries nationwide, have seemingly 
seamlessly diversified to providing a regular delivery service to isolating households 
nationally.   
 
To enable us to maintain this service we rely on, and are indebted to, all our amazing staff, 
drivers and supplier-farmers.  We are sure that you will join with us in thanking them all. 
 
Do get in touch if there is anything at all you need to discuss with BV Dairy.  We are ready 
to supply and here to help.  
 

Kind regards, 

 
Kate Barnes 
Commercial Manager 

 

BV Dairy, Wincombe Lane, Shaftesbury, Dorset, SP7 8QD 

Telephone:  (01747) 851855       

Email:  CommercialTeam@bvdairy.co.uk      Website:  www.bvdairy.co.uk 


